
Peek at Preschool

Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class, Our focus this  week was Family Feasts and being 
thankful.  We thank Ms. Ochoa for coming to our classroom and teaching us 
about she & Nico’s family traditions and how they celebrate a feast. At 
Circle Time we discussed what thankfulness is and that God made 
everything in the world for us to be thankful for. They also shared with 
the rest of the class what they were thankful for with “Thankful Feathers” 
that we sent home. During free-play the children enjoyed cutting pretend 
fruits & vegetables to prepare food for their guest. In this activity the 
children built on social studies, religion, fine motor, socialization, & 
communication skills. Outside the children made turkey hats & played a 
game in which they safely catch each other in hula hoops. 

- Mrs. Barajas & Mrs. Martin  

Queen of All Saints Preschool Class
November 18, 2022

● Current Project:
Family/Thankfulness
  

● Focus Concepts
Letters: Letter:J
Numbers: 1-5

● Nov 21-25 Thanksgiving Break
● Nov 23 Online popcorn fundraiser ends
● Nov 27 First Day of Advent
● Dec 1 Nicolas’ Birthday
● Dec 6 Feast of St. Nicholas
● Dec 7 Chuck E Cheese Dine Out
● Dec 8 Immaculate Conception Feast Day
● Dec 16 Christmas Performance 10:30am 
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           Children Colored Calendar Numbers For Our  Advent Calendar 
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Thank you Ms Ochoa For Coming To Our 
Classroom 



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School

 Sharing About Their Homes And  Comparing To Indegenous People’S Home.
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